
MATTIE COHAN 

From: Julia Estrella [tristar@hula.net]

Sent: Friday, August 17, 2007 2:00 PM

To: MATTIE COHAN

Subject: Support for new proposed regulation allowing LSC to service Micronesians
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8/21/2007

To:   Legal Services Corporation 
  
From:    Micronesians United (Oahu, Hawaii) 
  
Date:     August 13, 2007 
  
Re:         Support for new proposed regulation (Micronesians) 
  
Our organization, Micronesians United, has been working for the past three years advocating for Micronesians to 
be served by Legal Aid of Hawaii.  We created and asked our communities to sign numerous Petitions over the 
past three years and passed them on to your organization.   We also talked to our Hawaii Congressional 
delegation to work towards that day when Micronesians in the U.S. can be served by Legal Aid of Hawaii. 
  
We are happy over this new development and wholeheartedly support the new proposed regulation. 
  
Please inform us when the regulation has been approved. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request 
  
Sekap Esah, President 
Micronesians United 


